
 
 

 

Our 2003-2004 Board:  Next scheduled board meeting:  July 15th  Pioneer Resort 7:30am 
President  Rick Vanderloop            International Service              Tom Shepeck & Ken Friedman 
President-Elect Bonnie Behnke   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & C.J. Diedrich 
Past President  Kent Mosebach  Community Service  Marlin Greenfield & Barbara Langkau 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Don Simons & Kris Villars 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Karen Fredrick 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor   
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Glenn E Estess Sr.

 

JULY 14, 2004 
 

Today’s Program:  THE ONE THE ONLY…..ELLEN!!! 
We love and will miss you! 

 
 
Vocational Service 
Thanks to the scholarship committee for their 
diligent work this year. The following are this 
years scholarship recipients: Melis Cakmak, 
Megan Olson, Tara Schwertfger, Amy Sullivan, 
Sohail Akhavein, Katherine Dvorachek, Mary 
Elizabeth Johnson and Katie Sawicki, Chris Alt, 
Nicole Purtel, Andy Altepeter, Molly Kunz, 
Keith Kubasta and Andrew Hillmer.    
Congratulations to all. Southwest Rotary Club 
Members give yourselves a round of applause; 
we will be distributing  $14,000.00 of 
scholarships to our students in this 
community!!! That’s definitely something we 
should all be proud of!!!  
 
 
Community Service 
 
 
International Service 
In preparation for our Group Study Exchange 
to Tasmania in early 2005 we are looking for 
interested Rotarians to apply for the role of 

Team Leader. The person chosen will help with 
the recruitment of Team Member applicants, 
their selection, and will train and work with 
them over a period of roughly 10 to12 weeks 
prior to departure in February 2005. The 
successful Team Leader applicant will be 
energetic, able to relate well with Team 
members ages 25-40, be creative and able to 
“go with the flow”. If interested contact Tom 
Shepeck. 
  
Club Service 
Special Thanks to Kate Thome for 
resurrecting the photo albums. Kate 
thanks so much!!! If anyone has current 
pictures from past previous events 
please forward to Paul Fowler. 
 
A Big Round of Applause to……! 
Congratulate the following 
individuals on perfect attendance 
for 2003-2004: Bonnie Behnke (3), 
Craig Burnett (2), Jim Chitwood (3), 
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CJ Diedrich (2), Roy Duxstad (18), 
Karen Fredrick (9), David Geurden 
(17), David Green (24), John 
Holdorf (1), Kent Mosebach (2), 
Michael Scott (1), Doug Seefeld 
(9), Tom Shepeck (3), Don Simons 
(1), Bob Stauffer (23), Mark Stockli 
(2), Bill Thimke (1), Rick 
Vanderloop (9). (Note the number 
behind name is # of years of 
perfect attendance)  
 
Miss a Wednesday Meeting?? 
Don’t let your attendance percentage 
slip. Make up the meeting by attending 
one of these options within the two 
weeks of the missed meeting: 

1) Virtual WEB Rotary meeting; 
www.rotaryeclubone.org 

2) Oshkosh Downtown Rotary – 
Monday, noon Pioneer Resort 

3) Oshkosh Morning Club – Friday, 
Park Plaza 7:00am 

4) Rotary event – sign up to 
participate as a volunteer in an 
event 

Upcoming events 
 
July 14th – TONIGHT Boat Night 
(members and guests welcome) 
Contact Gerald Hendrickson if still 
interested in attending. 
July 21st – Greg Krueger, Paine Are 
Museum – Andy Warhol/Roy 
Lichtenstein Exhibit 
July 29th Thursday – EAA Picnic  
No roundtable. Questions, see Rick 
Vanderloop 
August 3 – “Members only” Fun night 
at Fowler’s – Bring your own meat to 
grill and your will to share an awesome 
night with fellow Rotarians! Thank to 

Paul Fowler for hosting this 
wonderful night! 
August 10th – Back to School Fair, 
Oshkosh West High School – 
Volunteers needed, see Bonnie Behnke 
if interested 
August 19th – Volunteer at Waterfest; 
The Grass Roots 
Watch for our annual golf outing date 
to be released soon by Bob Heinz. 
 
Information for the HUB 
Board members we would like to have more 
information in the HUB regarding activities 
your areas.  Send your information to:  
bbehnke@firstfed.com. 
Here is a quote in a song, which 
emphasizes the copious bar 
count of Wisconsin, “In 
Wisconsin, near-beer just means 
it’s close by!!! 
 
The Four Way Test 
By Herbert I. Taylor – Chicago – 1932 
Of the things we think, say or do:  
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned? 
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 


